
 

 
 

Consultation Response from KC, 
Conservation & Design 
2022/91911 land at, Cliff Hill, Denby Dale, Huddersfield, HD8 
Proposed residential development consisting of 47 new dwellings with associated highways 
and landscaping 
Date Responded: 12.08.2022 
Responding Officer: Sebastian Pickles 
Responding Ref: 
 
Having reviewed the submitted details, Conservation would raise no concerns to the proposed 
development. We would however set out that the materials for the construction of the dwellings should 
be natural stone and natural slate roofs. 



 

 
 

 


